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Hilton Lisle/Naperville
3003 Corporate West Drive
Lisle, Illinois (Chicago)
July 17, 2015

[image: ]Executive Board Present: 
Tia Nelis, President, (Illinois)
Kathy Enfield, V. President, (Missouri)
Chaqueta Stuckey, Secretary, (South Carolina)
Ryan Duncanwood, Treasurer, (California)
Board Members Present: 
[image: ][image: ]Vicki Wray, Region 3 (Colorado)
John Britton, Region 2 (Arizona)
Carrie Varner, Region 5 (Minnesota) 
Anne Fracht, Region 8 (Massachusetts)
Max Barrows, Region 8 (Vermont)
[image: ]Eric McVay, Region 8 (Maine)    
[image: ]James Meadours, Region 9 (Texas)
Gary Rubin, Region 7 (New Jersey)	 
Dee Banta, Region 9   (Oklahoma)
Jason Billehus, Region 1 (Montana)
Joan Schiele, Region 4 (North Dakota)
Teresa Coleman, Region 6 (Georgia)

Allies and Supports:
Juliana Huereña, Glenda Singletary, Leanne Roth, Vicki Turnage, Karen Topper, Darlene, Kee Kee, Nancy, Richard Enfield, Charlotte, Bernard Baker, Teresa Moore

EVERY REGION REPRESENTED!

Tia welcomed everyone and reviewed the agenda.  Vans will leave at 9:00 am. to Chicago. Katie Arnold will present today.  James questioned the Disability Pride Parade due to concerns of language he had seen.  Tia explained there has been no inappropriate language used in the making of this event that she was aware of.  Senator Harkin is the Grand Marshall and there will be a SABE table located at the end of the parade (Daily Plaza).  It is a good thing for SABE to participate.  

Update: 
Celebration in Washington, DC to celebrate ADA 7/20-25/15
Tia invited to meet with President Obama

[image: https://encrypted-tbn3.gstatic.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcQQi9D7uXV67-shyqSVmhywNuMSl7B6wVFSfLrGkNiRYwI4Xvpm]Tia is involved with Google and will be featured in an exhibition in the national museum.  Tia encouraged members to talk with Google about accessibility and be a tester of App.
            Members interested should think about:
            how Google can improve things for us! 
            The more people participating, the better it will be for
            people.                                      

James wants to have more clarity on being better organized on travels to meetings.  Leanne has consulted with James support person in explaining arrangements.  James was advised to have contact with Juliana regarding information about meetings.  Everything is on the website regarding communication.  

Max wanted to make sure the cultural diversity academy information will be reviewed and wants to make sure that the state reports are back on the website.

[image: ]For the next meeting, Tia will make sure that there is a separate communication on travel and accommodation arrangements will be on the website.

Sibling Leadership Network (SLN)
Eric McVay introduced Katie Arnold of the Siblings Leadership Network (SLN).  She shared information regarding the history of the SLN.   Katie explained that SLN can be described as blood relatives and non-blood relatives;  relatives that you grew up with like cousins who are like siblings.  Katie shared her experiences about her younger sister and the challenges that she faced growing up.  Katie had to learn at an early age how to present her sister to her friends.  Her sister is the reason she is working in the field she is today.   Although it has been a slow process in supporting her sister, overtime my family has learned how to support her better; and, she has learned how to be a better sister.  Eric shared his experience regarding his siblings and his about his sibling support.  Katie shared that she and her sister have been to two SABE conferences.  

They went to Minnesota and Oklahoma SABE National conferences.  She shared how important the conference was not only for Katie but her sister, too.  The conference was so powerful and such a life learning experience.  Her sister is now in a supported living environment.  Her sister is growing her friendship experience.  The organization SLN was created in 2007 because there really was not a focus on siblings.  The focus has always been on parents.  As siblings, we have very different experiences.  It is important to meet others to provide more space to have siblings gain more support.  SABE was looked to as the model of the SLN.  Eric explained that he represents SABE on the board and he has attended the Sibling Network National Conference.  SLN is working to build a strong organization.  “We have a board with people who come from all over the country and we have chapters in several states,” said Katie.  


The mission of the sibling’s network is to advocate with their brothers and sisters and to promote the issues important to them and their entire families.  A long term vision is the Sibling Family Network and SABE having a joint conference together.  Katie projected maybe that could happen 10 years from now.  AIDD has been a major support for the SLN to have their conference.  It has been hard to find siblings across the nation.  We are in 20 states with 5000 members.  It has been more difficult to build the network.  

We have been working on bullying and other important issues related to people.  Siblings have the longer relationship more so than parents.  The SLN network believes that it important to have supported decision making on guardianship.  There are a lot of options on this issue.  “The more people, the more power, in the SLN.”  We are trying to engage more people.  There is a policy and sibling committee that is working on FMLA.  We are working on that law to include siblings.  

[image: http://ih.constantcontact.com/fs198/1102973772183/img/276.gif?a=1116113638833]The CRPD was also another project that SLN has worked on.  There is a partnership with the SABE VOTER Project.  They have also created a policy on getting educated about candidates and importance of voting.   

Eric shared the triad concept which is sharing training between the PARENT, SIBLING, and SELF ADVOCATES.  It is a wonderful partnership.  Kathy mentioned that it is so important to learn from each other.    We are creating videos to help educate people.  Max asked how Vermont could get started with a SLN.  Many chapters start out as being social with sharing stories then development begins.  Vermont could reach out to siblings and see if there is interest.  
[image: ]
Katie wanted to get a photo so that it could be published on their website.  Katie also will join SABE at the Disability Pride Parade.  Most people that know about it are usually marching.   SABE thanks Katie for sharing the SLN movement. 


Committee Report
Legislative    (See report for details)
Introduced bill (Transition to Independence Act) that would provide 10 states an opportunity to participate.  The commitment is that no sheltered workshop would admit anyone into the program.
Legislative Committee Meeting June 30 2015
Max, Cathy, James, Eric McVay and Eric Treat with Allies Richard and Topper
First talked about how we sent a memo on May 28th to the executive committee – which completed our work on tasks to help with the orientation of Thomas – new SABE DC Liaison. No one has heard from Thomas so we are thinking that he has not received our list of people to call.
New Work: Transition to Independence Act
SABE members of the executive committee and a few folks from the Legislative Committee got an email from Ari from ASAN saying:
“Senator Grassley (R-PA), Senator Wyden (D-OR) and Senator Casey (D-PA) just introduced an exciting new piece of legislation today called the Transition to Independence Act.  The legislation would create a ten-state demonstration program through which states could receive bonus payments by reducing sheltered workshop and segregated day habilitation setting placements. This is also the first major bipartisan piece of legislation that would rewards states for reducing sheltered workshop and segregated day placements and set that as a goal of national policy. ASAN played a strong role in crafting this bill. We would love to have SABE endorse the legislation and think it matches our shared values. Please take the time to review and let me know if you have any questions.”
According to Cathy – SABE Vice-President – the executive committee has not responded or discussed this request.  The Legislative Committee spent the rest of our meeting reviewing the Fact Sheet about the Bill. All members were pleased by this Bill are will make a motion at the board for it to be endorsed. In the meantime we will:
Cathy will contact Kim Musheno kmusheno@aucd.org at AUCD and ask what they are thinking about this bill?
Max will contact Curt Decker and ask the same question.
James said he would contact Robin Cooper from the NADDC to find out what states have Medicaid Buy-in because those are states that can participate in the new program that the bill will create.
Topper and Max will see if APSE or Coalition on Self-Determination has anything about the Bill and also check in with the RRTC.
Our plan is to meet in Chicago from 3:00 to 5:00. We will look at the fact sheet and come up with a more accessible version to send out to the states. We will come up with a short and sweet email to send out that introduces groups to this new bill. One goal is to get advocates to contact their Senators and ask them to co-sponsor this bill.
And Cathy will email Ari. She will let him know that the legislative committee is completely on board with endorsing this bill. Eric Treat said, “It was about time there was real steps being taken to move people out of workshops and into jobs.” Max said, “This Bill is in line with what SABE believes in when it comes to true inclusion.” James was disappointed that Texas will not be able to participate because they are not a Medicaid Buy-in state but he still very much wants to work on getting this Bill passed. Eric McVay reminded all that Vermont and Maine already closed their workshops so we would not be participating but Vermonters and Mainers are thrilled to see this happen everywhere else. Cathy and Max recommended that members get in touch with their Senators to ask them to endorse the Bill.
Topper will bring comments written in the past by board members about sheltered workshops to use when we work on getting the word out about the Bill.
A motion was made by Eric McVay.  The motion was seconded by Gary Rubin.  The members voted to approve the Legislative Report.  It was unanimous.

Tia expressed to members there is need for SABE to build a coalition.  We have to do a better job to build our pride and get people to respect the work that self-advocates do.

Grassroots (See report for details)
Members shared committee efforts to develop and recruit self advocacy groups across the country.  

This committee would like to reach out to the national technical assistance grants to enhance their efforts. 

Members Present:  Anne, Jason, Teresa, Ketra, and Glenda
Members Absent:  Darren Morris and David Taylor

Teresa Coleman agreed to be the Vice Chairperson in Darren’s absence. 
Group shared information regarding transportation in their states.  

Updates provided:  
Since member are from all parts the country, reports were given geographically.

Northeast
supported a self advocacy group with getting 501C status.  Conduct presentation on SABE at retreat.  Educate people about who SABE.  490 people attended the annual conference 

South
People First of GA, presented about SABE.  Members participated in the National Long Road Home Campaign, from 7 or 8 states.

Northwest 
Jason reported he contacted Idaho, Washington, and Oregon, shared the SABE website.  Jason has had difficulty reaching out to Alaska.

ACTION:
Evaluate state and bring back a listing of self advocacy groups in state.
State map to analyze where group are strong vs. weak.
Increase your resource with the national technical assistance grants of NEAT, OCSS, SW Alliance

Visit the www.selfadvocacyonline.com

[image: ]
Finance (See report for details) 
A breakout of budget was provided, giving specific analyzing of revenues, grants, and expenses.   A projection of next year’s budget was also provided.

The finance committee had a GoToMeeting on July 9, 2015 and conference call on July 16, 2015. 
7/9/15 Attending: Ryan Duncanwood, Treasurer, Joanie Schiele, Advisors: Vicki Hicks Turnage, Darrell Burton, Juliana Huereña.
7/16 /15 Attending Ryan Duncanwood, Joanie Schiele, Vicki Hicks Turnage, Darlene Martin
[image: C:\Users\ADM01\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\FUE1ZU4H\8fed2c10e30b36ea57e807bcf8d4c7ed[1].jpg]
	Financial Statements:

	Committee reviewed financial statements from July 2014-June 30, 2015.  See attached  
[image: C:\Users\ADM01\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\943LKUJ8\0253b815fe1fa666aeb712986287ed81[1].jpg]
	Budget:
	During the review the committee made changes needed for the July 1, 2015-June 30, 2016 budget. 

[image: C:\Users\ADM01\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\Y60YF16C\magephone[1].jpg]The committee reviewed pending revenues that needed to be collected from travel and grants.
[image: C:\Users\ADM01\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\943LKUJ8\telephone[1].png]
Citrex
The committee noted that SABE is paying $10,785 for telephone and teleconferences. If we changed our contract with Citrex to eliminate the 1-800 feature and had people pay for their own air time, these fees could be cut by at least 65%. It was pointed out the majority of people have unlimited long distance on their desktop phones and cell phones. 
[image: C:\Users\ADM01\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\Y60YF16C\sample_invoice1[1].png]
[image: C:\Users\ADM01\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\FUE1ZU4H\scale[1].jpg]Approval process for payment of invoices 
The committee discussed the possibility of monthly meetings to review payments either before or after they occur to make sure we have a check and balance system. The committee will review all expenditures at least once a quarter. The committee will work on a procedure by the next meeting.

[image: C:\Users\ADM01\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\943LKUJ8\audit-SEO-150x150[1].jpg] The committee discussed the need for an audit for this fiscal year. An audit is not required as amount of money we received does not Meet the threshold audit requirements.  The committee recommendation is that we not complete one for this year. It is recommended that one be complete for at the end of June, 2016. 

The Finance Committee requests board approval of the finance report.
[image: C:\Users\ADM01\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\943LKUJ8\0253b815fe1fa666aeb712986287ed81[1].jpg]
Budget for July 1, 2015-June 30, 2016



Change the Citrex-Go To Meeting /Webinar plan Procedure Delay until June, 2016
 
Notes by Vicki Hicks Turnage, Vicki Hicks Turnage

	SABE 
	
	

	 Balance sheet 
	
	

	June 30, 2015
	
	

	
	 Expense 
	

	 Cash 
	     119,472 
	34%

	 Accounts receivable 
	       55,413 
	16%

	 Accounts payable 
	       21,083 
	6%

	 Equity 
	     153,803 
	44%

	
	
	

	
	



	
	


















	SABE 
	
	

	 Financial report 
	
	

	 July 2014 - June 30 2015 
	

	
	Revenue 
	Expense 

	 Project Vote 
	    119,375 
	    73,739 

	 Autism Now 
	           9,000 
	           7,430 

	 Our Community Standing 
	    119,288 
	      96,116 

	 Technology Handbook 
	       8,500 
	7,252 

	 SABE 
	      18,470 
	        27,395 

	 Total 
	274,633 
	 211,932 




		Budget 
	
	
	
	
	

	 July 2014 - June 30 2015 
	
	
	
	

	
	 Revenue 
	
	
	
	

	 Project Vote 
	         95,500 
	
	
	
	

	 Our Community Standing 
	       100,000 
	
	
	
	

	 Miscellaneous Grants 
	           9,500 
	
	   
	
	

	 SABE 
	         17,000 
	
	
	
	

	 Employment 
	         10,000 
	
	
	
	

	 Total 
	       232,000 
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	



	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	







	
	
	
	
	

	
FY 2015-2016
Expenses
Accounting fees 
	         9,200 
	
	
	
	

	Outside contract services 
	     184,500 
	
	
	
	

	 Information and technology 
	         7,500 
	
	
	
	

	 Travel and meetings 
	       29,300 
	
	
	
	

	 Total 
	     230,500 
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	



	
	
	
	
	

	

	
	
	
	
	



	
	
	
	



The committee is recommending an audit for June 2016.   A motion was made by James Meadours.  James asked that a thank you note be forwarded to (Bill Audry).  The motion was seconded by Eric McVay.  The members voted to approve the budget.  It was a unanimous decision.




Public Relations (See report for details)
They will put lots of emphasis on the Disability Pride Parade in Chicago.  Pictures and interviews will.  We have 85% more people visiting the website since the website was updated into word press.

Grant Reports
SABE Voter Project (See Report for details)
Introduced the restructuring of vote committee.

[image: GoVoterBanner]
SABE Voter Project
Members in attendance: Nancy, Teresa, Dee, Leanne, Juliana

[image: ]SABE Voter Project 
After group and with our funding partner National Disability Rights Network (NDRN) discussion, we have decided to reorganize our staff structure. Nancy and Teresa will be co-directors and will work closely together to complete project activities.  Leanne will be project liaison (work with NDRN with finances and reporting as well as presenting/recruit with P&A with voting surveys, travel arrangements for vote team), and Juliana will support Teresa and Nancy and also work as project coordinator supporting technology.

Distance Training States: 
4 states Alabama, Arizona, Florida, and Maryland were selected and are in the process of completing their training.  After their planned training they will be participating and evaluating how well the distance webinar training prepared them to do their individual state trainings.  The evaluation includes how well the partnership was between the self advocacy organization and their Protection and Advocacy agency.   Another component of the evaluation will be the effectiveness of the distance training.  Each state had to give us a plan that told us what target group and how long their training was scheduled

Social Media
We have updated the Vote website to say SABE Voter Project not Project Vote because someone else is using that name.  If you see an error on the www.govoter.org  page, please let us know.
[image: http://img3.wikia.nocookie.net/__cb20130408215021/warframe/images/archive/7/78/20130408220026!Facebook_logo(2).png]
Visit the NTAC National Technical Assistance Center for Voting and Cognitive Access SABE Voter Facebook page and like us!  We now have 274 likes.  We are very excited that we have that amount.  Our goal is 500 likes.  Please let your friends know about this Facebook page.

Visit the NTAC website www.Govoter.org 

Presentations
We presented at the NDRN conference. Our session was well attended.  We recruited Arkansas, Indiana, Pennsylvania and New York for next year’s if awarded.  P&P’s were interested in working together with the vote training and completing surveys.

Teresa and Nancy presented to the P&As and Secretary of States about guardianship and the how it affects voting rights.  The presenter from Ohio and the Bassallon Center stated interesting court cases.

Next Year
Ohio and Iowa have said that they will be applying for the next year.  States will be informed in the Fall, if funded.

OCSS (See Report for details) 
A overview of accomplishments shared and supports to states provided. Next OCSS meeting Oct.10-11, 2015 in Atlanta, Ga.  
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Employment Grant (See report for details)
RRTC – Rehabilitation Research and Training Center on Advancing Employment for Individuals with Intellectual Disabilities.  A review of the grants activities presented.  

Rehabilitation Research and Training Center (RRTC) on Advancing Employment for Individuals with Intellectual and Developmental Disabilities
SABE Board Members involved: Amira, Max, Jason, Eric M. and John. Allies involved at this time are Juliana and Topper.

Grant Highlights April through July 205:
The project has 4 areas of focus:
· Strand 1 - Individuals and families 
· Strand 2 - Employment consultants (staff that help people find jobs)
· Strand 3 - Provider agencies that serve people with IDD
· Strand 4 - State and national policies 

Project staff are doing different types of research studies for each strand. SABE suggested people with disabilities, providers and family members from throughout the country to provide information.

SABE participates in 2 monthly calls. One is a monthly Project “team meeting and the other meeting is for SABE board members to prepare for the team meeting. The team meetings are webinars and are recorded which makes it easy for SABE board members to review if needed. We meet the third Tuesday of every month. Our next meeting is: July 21st at 9a AZ time/12p ET. The call in information is same for every meeting. It is: Dial: 866-210-1669 Code: 4672181

[image: http://i.huffpost.com/gadgets/slideshows/320272/slide_320272_2990307_free.jpg]One big deliverable for this project for SABE is to write a paper or tip sheets for employment specialists. It will include tips for job developers about how to respectfully represent people with disabilities to employers. It will also give suggestions from self-advocates for job coaches on how to best support someone on the job. The paper/tip sheets will be created over the next 3 months.
[image: 44]The RRTC is launching a new webinar series called: 
GOT 44 MINUTES TO THINK ABOUT EMPLOYMENT?
Reframe your mindset and get inspired with the RRTC’s webinar series, “New Conversations About Integrated Employment.” In 44 minutes, we’ll put a fresh spin on questions related to disability, careers, and community integration. It kicks off on Wednesday July 22, 3pm Eastern, with “Employment Support Professionals: Leaders for Change.” 

SABE distributed the webinar announcement. As of July 15th more than 200 people have signed up. Max Barrows from SABE will be one of the presenters on this webinar.
SABE board members who are volunteering to work on this grant will co-present at different national conferences. In June the RRTC presented at the APSE conference in Philadelphia. RRTC did not have funding to support a self-advocate to co-present for this conference so with the help of Max and Topper they recruited Stirling Peebles from Vermont to co-present since she was already planning to be at the APSE conference. Max and Topper supported Stirling to prepare to present and according to RRTC staff.  Stirling did an excellent job.
[image: http://epg.modot.org/files/thumb/5/52/135.4.jpg/400px-135.4.jpg]

By-Laws  (See report for details)
The proposed by-laws were presented for board review and consideration of changes.   Several discussions were launched for clarification and challenge to this very important rule for guidance. 
Oklahoma is now institution free!!!!!!!!!  

SABE is forwarding Nancy Thayer-NASDDDS a thank you card for special funds and a retirement card.  
[image: ]
All members with upcoming birthdays were acknowledged.  


[image: ]A discussion of the regional conference has been opened back up since there has been so much concern and discussion about the change to regional conferences.   This discussion was led by Ryan and Chaqueta.  Members were asked to express how they felt about the national conference v. regional conference.   Some were concerned about the need to have accommodations for support.  Max shared the commitment that members have to keep the strong relationship.  The national conference increases the identity of SABE.  He stated that when we make certain tough decisions, it requires guidance from our allies.  

[image: http://www.bestplaces.net/images/city/Decatur_GA.gif]Some shared that SABE has been the best part of their lives.  It is important to get youth involved with this movement.  We need to be aware of the people that elect us in the position. Members expressed very mixed feelings about having a national conference vs. regional conference.  Chaqueta had the members do a pro and cons list.   After much debate, the final decision was made through private vote.  The results were 9 to 4 for the national conference.  

Next SABE Board Meeting will be held in Atlanta, Georgia on October 9-10, 2015.  OCSS will meet October 10-11, 2015

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 pm.

July 18, 2015, Chicago Disability Pride Parade
www.disabilityprideparade.org

[image: ]   SABE Disability Pride Parade 2015, Chicago, IL

Balances
Cash	Accounts receivable	Accounts payable	Equity	119472	55413	21083	153803	
Revenue
Revenue	Project Vote	Autism Now	Our Community Standing	Technology Handbook	SABE	119375	9000	119288	8500	18470	Expense	Project Vote	Autism Now	Our Community Standing	Technology Handbook	SABE	73739	7430	96116	7252	27395	

Expenses
Project Vote	Autism Now	Our Community Standing	Technology Handbook	SABE	73739	7430	96116	7252	27395	


July 2014 - June 30 2015	Revenue	
Project Vote	Our Community Standing	Miscellaneous Grants	SABE	Employment	95500	100000	9500	17000	10000	July 2014 - June 30 2015	Revenue	
Project Vote	Our Community Standing	Miscellaneous Grants	SABE	Employment	


Expenses	
Accounting fees	Outside contract services	Information and technology	Travel and meetings	9200	184500	7500	29300	
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Accomplishments

• Completed 1294 Needs Assessment Surveys

– The Southwest Alliance Self Advocacy TA Center is 

also using our survey

• All OCSS states have completed Demographic 

Surveys on their organization
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Completed 1294 Needs Assessment Surveys

The Southwest Alliance Self Advocacy TA Center is also using our survey

All OCSS states have completed Demographic Surveys on their organization



9/29/2015

SABE Board Report July 7. 2015







1



image1.jpeg

ets started it is like Kudzu you can't stop it!

 Gail Botoms "Kudzu Summi2001









Accomplishments

- Complated 1254 Needs Assessment Surveys
Soutrust Allane Sethsuocasy Th Cener s
using our suvey

- a110csS states have completed Demographic|
Surveys ontheircrganizstion






image25.emf
Accomplishments

• The project has produced 33 Vlogs to date

• Advisory Committee has met on 10 occasions

– Face to Face meeting  in Nashville, 

Birmingham, Oklahoma, and South Carolina
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The project has produced 33 Vlogs to date

Advisory Committee has met on 10 occasions

Face to Face meeting  in Nashville, Birmingham, Oklahoma, and South Carolina
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Top Five Technical Assistance



• Writing grants

• Finding new members to work on issues

• Making plans to carry out our activities

9/29/2015 SABE Board Report July 7. 2015



Stable funding for self advocacy



Finding partners and supporters to work with us
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Writing grants

Finding new members to work on issues

Making plans to carry out our activities
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Stable funding for self advocacy

Finding partners and supporters to work with us
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Accomplishments

+ The project has produced 33 Viogs to date
+ Advisory Committee has met on 10 occasions

—Face to Face meeting in Nashville,
Birmingham, Oklahoma, and South Carolina
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QCSS

Accomplishments

+ Advisory Committee has met on 12 occasions

—Face to Face meeting in Nashville,
Birmingham, Oklahoma, South Carolina
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Accomplishments

+ Seven of our states have developed state and
regional plans for peerto peer technical
assistance based on the results of the survey

+ The project has established an Our Community
Standing Strong page on the www.sabeusa.org
website
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QCSS

Accomplishments

+ OCSS posts to the SABE Facebook
« Provided 8 webinars/go to meetings/presentations
for states to share their expertise

&8 GoToVebinar
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Q.
How has the project supported QQE;

the states?

+ States received a grant to complete surveys,
develop a plan for technical assistance and
begin implementation of the plan.

+ States will receive a total of $6250 forthe first
year. States are receiving $5000 this year. We
are holding some of the funds for new states
and/or a regional project
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face meetings

« Provided on site technical assistance to
Alabama and South Carolina

+ OCSS Team Met with each state team by Go To
Meeting or conferencecall
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> Results of State Needs Assessment Survey Iive feed
hitps:/www Surveymonkey.c omresults/SM-33MJSKT/

> Results of State Demographic Survey
hitps://www surveymonkey c omiresults/SM-92VSYKT/

> SABE You Tube Channel: Our Community Standing Strong
hitps://m.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL HedSX3HJvyt8iUw

2e5B2ViqUH-2MTIXq
> SABE website Our Community Standing Strong:

www sabeusa.orq
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